
Our new Facebook page 
It has been a while since we stopped using Twitter (X) as
a platform to share news with out community. 
We are about to launch our official school Facebook
page.
Watch this space for more details on how to follow us
and get lots more information about what is going on at
school.

Dear Parents and Carers,
Another great week here at Lliswerry, despite the rain! 

Efforts to High Things
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Headteacher’s Update

Attendance communication
As you are aware we are trying to streamline our communication
processes in particular our phone lines. 
From Monday 22 September, if your child is going to be absent,
please DO NOT call the school

Please email attendance@lliswerryhigh.org
Your email will be picked up by the attendance officer.

W‌h‌a‌t‌ ‌w‌i‌l‌l‌ ‌o‌u‌r‌ ‌n‌e‌x‌t‌ ‌s‌c‌h‌o‌o‌l‌ ‌s‌h‌o‌w‌ ‌b‌e‌?‌W‌h‌a‌t‌ ‌w‌i‌l‌l‌ ‌o‌u‌r‌ ‌n‌e‌x‌t‌ ‌s‌c‌h‌o‌o‌l‌ ‌s‌h‌o‌w‌ ‌b‌e‌?‌
Learners will be part of the decision on

Monday 22 September!
I will reveal the answer next week!



Thank you to all our families and our community for your continued support.
                                        Best wishes,

                                                                                           Julia Fitzgerald 
                                                                                            Headteacher

Year 9 Football
On Thursday, our Year 9 boys kicked off
their season with a game against
Caerleon. Although they didn’t win, the
boys can be very proud of their
performance. Not one of them gave up
and there was 100% effort from everyone
involved -right up to the last whistle!

 Goal scorers - Nathan D        Alfie D
            Seren y Gêm - Nathan D

A reminder that these are the acceptable tops as outlined in the
policy - Black jersey hoodie, black jersey sweatshirt, black
jersey zip up jacket, black knitted jumper, black knitted
cardigan, black knitted tank top (with logos)

FreeLogosFreeLogos

Efforts to High Things

Upcoming Dates 
Thursday 25 September - Year 6 Open Evening 4.30-7.00

To support our families with the cost of uniform, we have FREE
iron on logos that you can collect from main reception.                               

Uniform
Reminders‌

Thank you so much for your support with uniform. Nearly all of our
learners are wearing the correct uniform and look fantastic. 

Tight fit, lycra gym jackets are NOT PERMITTED

You may not have noticed but we have updated the policy so that
more than one pair of stud earrings may be worn. 

Any style of hoop or drop earrings
are NOT PERMITTED for health and
safety reasons.


